

## The Corporation of the Village of New Denver

P.O. Box 40, New Denver, BC V0G 1S0 ◆ office@newdenver.ca PHONE (250) 358-2316 ◆ FAX (250) 358-7251

March 14, 2022

To whom it may concern:

I am writing this letter on behalf of the Village of New Denver Council, asking that all levels of Canadian government join us in condemning the recent actions taken by Russia in its invasion and attacks on the sovereign nation of Ukraine.

At the regular meeting of Council held March 8, 2022 the following resolution was passed:

"That the Village of New Denver opposes in the strongest terms Russia's invasion of the Ukraine nation and demands the immediate removal of Vladimir Putin as Russian leader."

We ask that fellow local government, provincial and federal leaders stand together with a united voice stating that we will not allow the tyranny and terrorism on the Ukraine nation at the hands of Russia to continue.

Sincerely,

Leonard Casley

Mayor

Cc:

Members of Parliament that represent British Columbia Members of the Legislative Assemble of British Columbia

All forms British Columbia Regional Districts, Local Governments & Municipalities